

Name : _____

Date : _____



Summer Holidays

I always enjoy summer. Do you? In summer, I like to relax and forget about school. I don't have to get up early and I can see my friends any time I want.

My holidays are usually with my parents. We go to different places in Britain and sometimes abroad. In Britain, I like going to Devon, Somerset and Scotland – but my favourite place of all is Yorkshire. It has lovely countryside and fantastic old buildings. The only problem is the weather!

Last summer, I had two holidays. One was in Somerset, in a little village by the sea, and another was in Naples, in Italy. I went with my mother to Italy – by train! The journey took twenty-eight hours.

Patrick, 12, Britain

It's hot in the United States in summer. In Washington State, it doesn't rain much, but it still stays very green.

During summer we love to swim, lie in the sun, go camping, and spend nights at our friends' houses. We usually go somewhere with our parents. Last year we went to California for the first part of summer and then to Disneyland. We also looked at international stars in Los Angeles. We met Nelly Furtado! After a rest, we went to Maine and Massachusetts with our mom, sister, and a friend. We stayed with our grandfather in Massachusetts, and then we went camping in Maine. We played on the beaches, and went sailing.

Kate, 12 and Jane, 14, USA

I - A. Mark true (T) or false (F). Correct the false ones.

1. During summer Kate and Jane do different activities.
2. Patrick has a relaxing timetable in summer.
3. Last summer Kate and Jane travelled with their family and with a friend.
4. Patrick hates summer.

I - B. Answer these questions about Patrick. Write complete answers.

1. Why does Patrick like summer?

2. Who does he spend his holiday with?

3. What does he like and dislike about his favourite place?

I - C. Complete these sentences about Kate and Jane.

1. Kate and Jane like ...
2. They usually ...
3. In Los Angeles they ...

